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1. Progress	Toward	School	Goals	

a. We	are	working	with	staff	to	establish	new	goals	specific	to	Math	and	ELA.		
Data	will	include	F	&	P	(for	ELA)	and	most	likely	iReady	(for	Math).	

2. Professional	Development	
a. We	held	optional	summer	PD	for	teachers	prior	to	the	school	year	beginning.		

We	had	close	to	100%	participation	from	staff.		This	was/has	been	a	great	way	
for	our	teachers	to	begin	working	toward	school	initiatives.	

3. Budget		
a. Our	School-based	funding	is	in	line	with	previous	years.	

4. Building	Maintenance	
a. School	opening	was	smooth.		No	major	maintenance	issues.		Tickets	in	for	all	

items	in	need	of	repair.	
5. Nonagenda	Items	

a. We	had	our	first	ever	21st	Century	Summer	Program	this	year.		It	was	a	great	
success.		We	look	forward	to	continuing	this	again	next	year.	

	


